THIS IS THE AUTOMATED RESPONSE THAT A WRITER RECEIVES UPON SUBMITTING DRAFT


Thank you for submitting your paper to the MPA’s Online Writing Service, a joint venture of the Evergreen Writing Center and the Master’s in Public Administration program.  Whenever possible, we encourage you to make time to meet with us in person, as we believe our pedagogy works best as an actual in-person dialogue between a tutor and a tutee.

This is an automated response to let you know your paper successfully reached our mailbox.  We check the MPA mailbox Sunday-Friday mornings at 11 a.m.  One of Evergreen's designated tutors in the Writing Center will respond to your draft within 48 hours from then. Papers received after 11 a.m. on any given day will be assigned to a tutor after 11 a.m. on the following day. We do not respond on Saturdays; campus holidays when regular classes do not meet; days the college is closed due to inclement weather; or during Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Spring breaks.  Also, often during holiday or college-wide breaks, the Writing Center is closed on the Sunday preceding the break week/s.
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(Note that the following response times are exceptions due to the Center’s being closed on Saturdays)
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In the event of a tutor’s absence, staff shortages, or some other reason we cannot get your paper back to you within the typical 48-hour return-window, all of which can occur during the normal course of events, we will contact you about this and do our best to get your paper assigned to a tutor at the earliest time possible.

As you know, we have four tutors specifically assigned to work with Evergreen’s graduate programs for in-person and on-line tutoring:  Amanda Jenkins, Michael Radelich, Haley Gronbeck, and Jim Ayers.  All have extensive experience working with graduate-level work and adult learners.  When possible, we will direct your paper to these tutors for response; if not available, we will assign your draft to another member of our staff so that you receive the timeliest response possible. 

PLEASE NOTE: IF WE HAVE NOT RECEIVED AN AUTHOR'S NOTE/SELF-ASSESSMENT FROM YOU, WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO GIVE YOU FEEDBACK ON YOUR WORK! (If you already have sent an Author's Note along with your paper, please disregard this message.) Please respond to the questions below in writing and email them back to us at this address: evergreenowl@gmail.com.  The Author's Note allows Writing Center tutors to better respond to your work.

Again, whenever possible, we encourage you to make time to meet with a tutor in the Writing Center, as we believe our pedagogy works best as an actual in-person dialogue between a tutor and a writer.  Nevertheless, we are honored to have the opportunity to respond to your writing on-line and hope you will find our responses supportive to your writing process.

Sincerely,

Michael Radelich, Ph.D.

Learning Resource Specialist and MPA Coordinator

Sandra L. Yannone, Ph.D.

Director of the Writing Center and Member of the Faculty

